
April 21, 2022 Annual Meeting 

 

This meeting was called to order by Tom Kearns.  The meeting was posted in accordance with WI State Statutes.  

Roll call board members present.  Citizens present was Steve Schreck. 

 

The minutes from 2021 Annual Meeting were read and approved as read.   

 

Motion by Shawn Lenzendorf to dispose of excess property, 2nd by Don Lenzendorf, motion carried.  Motion to 

exceed the statutory limit for highways and bridges by Don Lenzendorf, 2nd by Shawn Lenzendorf, motion carried. 

 

The Annual report was reviewed.  Motion to accept by Don Lenzendorf, 2nd by Tom Keanrs, motion carried.   

 

Discussion regarding Clerk/Treasurer salaries.  It has been six years since last increase.  Tom Kearns made a motion 

to increase treasurer salary $1200/year and the clerk salary $2500/year, 2nd by Don Lenzendorf, motion carried. The 

increase will go into effect after the next election in 2023. 

 

Motion to adjourn at 8:05 pm by Don Tom Kearns 2nd by Don Lenzedorf, motion carried. 

 

Julie Payne, Clerk 

 


